
~* TEX>~ 
P

U
B

L~
 4

 

Filing Receipt 

Filing Date - 2023-09-15 10:20:47 AM 

Control Number - 55462 

Item Number - 2 



Kathleen Jackson 
Interim Chair 

Lori Cobos 
Commissioner 

Greg Abbott 
Governor 

Will McAdams 
Commissioner 

Thomas J. Gleeson 
Executive Director 

Jimmy Glotfelty 
Commissioner 

Public Utility Commission of Texas 

September 15, 2023 

Mr. Bruno Merlino Dal Poggetto 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
FGE Goodnight LLC 
200 E. 6~~ Street; Room 222 
Austin, TX 78701 

Re: Project No. 55462: Application ofFGE Goodnight I LLC for Power Generator 
Company Registration Pursuant to 16 Tex. Admin. Code § 25.109 - Notice of 
Deficiency 

Dear Mr. Merlino Dal Poggetto, 

This letter is to notify you that the application to register as a self-generator that was 

filed with the Public Utility Commission of Texas (Commission) on September 13, 2023, is 

deficient and cannot be approved. You must file an amended application within twenty 

business days to include any missing information and/or correct any inaccurate information or 

your application will be denied. You may also request additional time if you are unable to 

submit an amended application within twenty business days. Please file the amended 

application and cover letter with the Commission' s Central Records Filing Clerk. Please be 

sure to reference Project No. 55462 on the cover letter. You need to submit one copy of the 

amended application and cover letter. YOU MAY FILE THE ADDENDUM ONLINE at: 

https://interchange.puc.texas.gov/filer. 
The following deficiency must be corrected: 

The PGC registration form that was submitted is no longer valid. The registration form 

was recently updated on 7/21/2023. You will need to download, fill out, and submit the 

current version of the PGC registration form. The most recent version of the 

registration form can be found at PGC_form.pdf. 
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As noted above, ifyou do not make the corrections within twenty business days or request 

additional time to amend your application, your application will be denied. 

If you have any questions regarding the information you need to include in your amended 

application, please contact me at james.kelsaw@puc.texas. gov or 512.936.7338. 

Sincerely, 

ya,nej .7£26 cuti 

James Kelsaw 
Consumer Protection Division 


